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          CHANGES TO THE BOARD OF MANAGEMENT 

 
The Supervisory Board of Draka Holding N.V. announces that Mr. Christian Raskin (1947), member of the 
Board of Management and responsible for Draka’s Corporate Strategy, will step down from the Board of 
Management with effect from 31 August 2007. Mr. Raskin has joined Draka in 1991 and became member 
of the Board of Management in September 2002. 
 
The Corporate Strategy activities will be divided between Mr. Ingolf Schulz (CEO) and Mr. Frank Dorjee 
(CFO). As a consequence, the Board of Management of Draka Holding N.V. will be reduced from three to 
two members.  
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